
BRITISH MYRIAPOD AND ISOPOD GROUP 
RESIDENTIAL FIELD WEEKEND AND AGM 

 
 4th to 7th APRIL 2024 

 
BOOKING FORM 

 

BMIG’s annual gathering in 2024 will be in North Wales. We will be based at Plas Tan y Bwlch near 

Maentwrog. This is ideally placed for coastal parts of north-western Wales such as the Llyn Peninsula and 

for the varied landscapes and habitats of Snowdonia National Park (Parc Cenedlaethol Eryri). 

BMIG has block-booked accommodation at Plas Tan y Bwlch. The TOTAL COST (Thursday pm to Sunday am) 

will be £295 per person including VAT for single use of an en-suite room with full catering.  

 

Price per person                 Number of places 

 

 £295 per person                …......... 

 
Some double and twin rooms may be available.  Also, it may be possible to negotiate a reduced rate if you wish to attend the Field 

Meeting for just one or two days or for evening meals only. Contact Paul Harding (below) as soon as possible. 

 

Name (s) ……………………………………………………………………………………….... 

 

Address ……………………………………………………………………………….... 

 

 ……………………………………………………………………………………....... 

 

Home Telephone number     ............................................................................................. 

 

Mobile Telephone number ................................................................................................... 

 

Email address  ...…………………………………………………………………...... 

 

Dietary requirements (e.g.Vegan/Vegetarian/Pescetarian/Dairy free/Gluten free)   Please specify  

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Other requirements …………………………………………………………………………...... 

 

Would you like to give a talk or lead a workshop? Please give details  

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

I would like to apply for a BMIG Bursary …………………………………………………......... 

 

 

Non-returnable Deposit £75 per person with Booking Form, by Cheque made payable to BMIG or Bank 

Transfer to: BMIG   Sort Code 30-94-75,   Account No 00581652 

 

Please return Booking Form to:  Paul Harding, 60 Boxworth Road, Elsworth, Cambridge, CB23 4JQ    Email 

pha@ceh.ac.uk     All bookings will be acknowledged by email once the deposit has been received. 

 

LAST  DATE  for  booking  is  31st January 2024   but  PLEASE  BOOK  EARLY 

 

 

Please Note:  Every BMIG member and non-member participating in a BMIG event/activity is responsible for his/her 

own safety. If you have diabetes, a medically diagnosed allergy or other medical condition it is your responsibility to 

ensure that you have appropriate medication with you at all times.  

mailto:pha@ceh.ac.uk

